Village of Salado

Zoning Board of Adjustments
Meeting Minutes
Monday, March 23, 2009 @ 1:30PM
Municipal Building

Members Present: Don Ellis, Bob Howerton, Rob Petro, Leigh Bracken

Members Absent: Pete Stebbins, Robert Pascoe, Ken Wallin

Others Present: Dianna Zulauf — Village Secretary

Due to Bob Pascoe becoming an Alderman, his seat on the ZBA was vacated; therefore, Dianna
Zulauf called the Zoning Board of Adjustments meeting to order at 1:35PM.

1. Motion was made by Don Ellis to appoint Rob Petro as chairman of the ZBA. Motion was
seconded by Bob Howerton, motion carried unanimously.

2. Variance Request to Zoning Ordinance by Brookshire Brothers Grocery, 215 Mill Creek Dr.:
Required Massing, Landscape Requirements
A representative from Falcon Build to Suit was not present.
Motion was made by Leigh Bracken to postpone considering the submitted variance requests
until a representative can be present. Motion was seconded by Rob Petro, motion carried
unanimously.

Dianna will reschedule this meeting for April.
Meeting Adjourned at 1:54PM.
Respectfully submitted,
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Dianna Zulauf

Village Secretary




